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August 11, 2014 

 

 

Mary-Megan Ehrmantraut  

Lexington Kids Child Care 

701 Lexington Pkwy  

Saint Paul MN 55105 

 

VIA EMAIL:  marymeganm@hotmail.com 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 701 Lexington Parkway North 

 

Dear Ms. Ehrmantraut: 

 

This is to confirm that on August 5, 2014 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended holding off her recommendation until she talk to the 

building official and fire Marshall and have their input on the special exiting requirements for the 

classrooms. 

 

If her recommendation is not what you are looking for, you may attend the City Council Public 

Hearing on Wednesday, August 20, 2014 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers to appeal 

further.  

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors 

 James Perucca 
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